
Editor’s Comment:   

The authors did not make any effort in improving English usage, the manuscript contains a lot of grammar 

mistakes and typos. Most relevant though, they did not provide the approval code from the Ethics 

Committee. It is obvious that such a Committee must be attached to the international legislation on animal 

research; therefore, the request stands. 
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